
CEMETERY TRUSTEE MEETING 
December 12, 2017  

 
 
 
 
 

The Cemetery Trustees did not have a meeting this month and will not be 
having a meeting next month January 9th, 2018.   

 
The next meeting will be in Spring 2018 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
William F. Tiffany 

Recording Secretary 
Leonard (Mike) Mudge, Member 


